
 
Parish Liturgy and Activities for the Week 

Date / Time Intention Parish Events 

Saturday 26th Oct 
12:00noon 
 
30th Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
FAMILY MASS 
5:00pm 

 
Danielle Mason RIP 
 
 
 
 
Ruth McLoughlin RIP 

10:00am: Choir Practice (in Church) 
11:30am-11:55am: Confessions & Exposition 
 

Sunday 27th Oct 
FAMILY MASSES 
9:30am 
11:00am 

 
 
John Farrell 
People of the Parish 

10:30am: Tea/Coffee after Mass  
(Romero Room) 
12:00noon: Tea/Coffee after Mass  
(Romero Room) 

Monday 28th Oct  12:00noon: Mass at Bishop Eton 
12:00noon: Over 50’s Club (OLA Club) 
2:30pm: Legion of Mary (Romero Room) 

Tuesday 29th Oct 
12:00noon 

 
Arthur McCoy RIP 

7:00pm: 50 faces Exhibition & Peace Service 
Meeting (Romero Room) 

Wednesday 30th Oct 
9:30am 

 
Linda Mary Madden 
Birthday Remembrance  

4:30pm: SVP Meeting (Romero Room) 

Thursday 31st Oct 
9:30am 
ALL SAINTS VIGIL MASS 
7:00pm 

 
A Special Intention 
 
Frances Thompson 

Start of the Fifty Faces of the Holy Land  
Photographic Exhibition:  

ALL SAINTS DAY 
Friday 1st Nov 
Mass 12noon  

SOLEMNITY OF  
ALL SAINTS HOLY DAY 

OF OBLIGATION 

2:00pm: Friday Club (Romero Room) 
6:00pm: Night of Light (Family Fun Night) 
(Romero Room) 

 
 
 
Saturday 2nd Nov 
Mass 12:00noon 
 
31st Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
5:00pm 

MASS FOR THE  
FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

(ALL SOULS)  
 
The Faithful Departed 
 
 
 
The Faithful Departed 

10:00am: Choir Practice (in Church) 
11:30am-11:55am: Confessions & Exposition 
12:30pm: Tea/Coffee after Mass (Romero Room) 

Sunday 3rd Nov 
9:30am 
11:00am 

 
Chrissie 
People of the Parish 

12:00noon: Tea/Coffee after Mass  
(Romero Room) 

We pray for all those enrolled in the Mass Guild: Mary Carter (nee Williams) 

Monday: Ringway Tuesday: Roadwater Close Wednesday: Ruchlake Drive  Thursday: Runton Road  
Friday: Russett Close  Saturday: Belle Vale Junior Football League 

30th Week in Ordinary Time 27th October 2024 

World Mission Sunday: Thank you to all 

those who brought in your red boxes 

last Sunday. All donations go, in their 

entirety, to support churches, hospitals, 

schools and vocations in countries 

where the Church is new, young or 

poor. There is still chance for you to 

bring your box back, there will be a 

collector at the back of Church for the 

next two weeks. Thank you! 

 

How can I respond to the Middle East 

conflict? One way is to come to an 

Ecumenical Service for Peace in the Holy 

Land. Wed 6th Nov 7pm. Archbishop 

McMahon will lead a service at Our 

Lady’s as an opportunity for people in 

the area to pray for the situation that is 

becoming more serious day by day. All 

are welcome.  

 

Fifty Faces of the Holy Land 

Photographic Exhibition: From 31st Oct 

to 12th Nov. This exhibition has been 

displayed at the Houses of Parliament 

and at cathedrals and churches of 

different denominations around the UK 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Stephen Pritchard 
Parish Office: 16 Hedgefield Rd 
Gateacre, Liverpool, L25 2RW 

 

Find us on  
 

0151 487 9372 
ola@rcaol.org.uk 

ourladygateacre.org.uk 

Administrator: 
Christopher Jennings 

Parish Office Open:  
Tuesday-Friday 9am-1pm 

 
Archdiocese of Liverpool 1199714  

and is coming to Our Lady’s soon. The 

church is open from 8.30am-1.30pm 

each day for people to see the 

exhibition. There will be a meeting on 

Tue 29th Oct at 7pm to plan for the 

Exhibition and Peace Service in the 

Romero Room.  All welcome! 

 

Envelopes for November: November is 

the Month of the Holy Souls. Envelopes 

are now available for you to put names 

in of those in your families and friends 

who we can pray for in November. 

Please bring these back by Sun 27th Oct. 

 

All Saints Day: Holy Day of Obligation. 

Masses are Thursday 31st October 7pm 

and Friday 1st November 12noon 

 

Mass for the Faithful Departed: Mass 

will be celebrated for all the Faithful 

Departed on Saturday 2nd Nov at 12noon 

at which we will invite families who have 

had funerals in the parish in the last 

year. 

 

 

Mass Books YEAR b V2: Mass begins on Page 7, Readings: Page 149—146, Creed : Page 11/12 



 

Candles for those who have died:  

Around the sanctuary there will be 

candles for all those who have died in 

the parish this year. If you would like a 

candle for someone there is a list to add 

names to in the Piety Shop. The 

suggested offering is £5 that can be 

made by text or on-line. Text OLA to 

70460 to donate £5. One of the boxes at 

the back of church has also been 

dedicated to receive cash. You can also 

donate through the Parish Website. 

 

Rosary in Church: During October a 

mystery of the rosary will be prayed 

after each weekday Mass.  

 

Night of Light: Family Fun Night Friday 

1st November 6pm in the Church & 

Romero Room. Food, fun and interactive 

way for children to discover more about 

their faith. We had a wonderful night 

last year. All families welcome! 

  

Piety Shop Sale:  Sale now happening in 

the Piety Shop! The shop is in the porch 

and is open before and after weekend 

Masses. Please stop by and have a look 

at what we have for sale. We accept 

cash and card payments. 

 

Choir Practice: Sat 2nd Nov 10am. 

 

Over 50’s Club: Fancy meeting old 

friends and making new friends. Why 

not come on over to the OLA Club on 

Mondays 12noon until 2. for Bingo, 

Chat, and a cuppa. All ‘Over 50’s” 

welcome.  

 

 

 

Youth 2000 Retreat: Corpus Christi 

Catholic High School, Preston PR2 8QY on 

Sat 7th December from 9am to 9pm. Ages 

16-35. £20. The programme will include 

Holy Mass, talks, men's and women's 

sessions, small group discussion time and 

the evening will conclude with 

Reconciliation and a Eucharistic Healing 

Service. Lunch and dinner will be 

provided. To book www.youth2000.org. 

Re-presenting Jesus: Tue Nov 12th 8pm. 

Join Jonathan Roumie (Jesus in The 

Chosen), Fr. James Mallon, and Nicky 

Gumbel for this 1 hour online event on 

Tuesday, as they explore what it means to 

represent Jesus in our cultural context 

today and how the Church can embrace 

this moment to fulfil her mission of 

sharing Christ with all the nations. Join 

here 

divinerenovation.tfaforms.net/4940492?

tfa_5483=Website 

 

Lectionaries: Thank you to all those who 

have gifted the new Lectionaries. We had 

more people willing to donate than we 

had Lectionaries! That really shows the 

over abundance of generosity in the 

parish. Thank you. 

 

3 Afternoons of biblical exploration of 

‘Covenant’: with Mrs Anne Grimes. Wed 

30th Oct, Nov 6th and 13th, 2pm-3.20pm 

at 55 Swanside Rd. Please text Sr Bridget 

if you would like to come. 07598756557 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Urgent Nugent Appeal: The shop on 

Allerton Road may close due to a 

shortage of volunteers, please consider 

offering them a few hours to prevent 

this from happening. Are you passionate 

about giving back to the 

community? Join Nugent as a volunteer 

at their Allerton Road charity shop and 

make a meaningful difference in the lives 

of others. By dedicating your time and 

skills, you can contribute to their mission 

of supporting those in need. As a 

volunteer, you will have the opportunity 

to work alongside a dedicated team, 

gain valuable experience and develop 

new skills. Whether you have a knack for 

customer service, enjoy organising stock, 

or have a creative flair for window 

displays, there’s a role for you at this 

shop. Nugent welcome volunteers of all 

ages and backgrounds. Whether you can 

spare a few hours a week or have more 

time to dedicate, they appreciate every 

contribution. Join their team and be a 

part of something meaningful. Contact: 

0151 261 2000 or email 

info@wearenugent.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Collections 

12th October 2024 

Envelopes & Cash: £445.05 

S/O online: £908.00 

TOTAL:  £1353.05 

WEEKLY TARGET £1358 

THANK YOU! 

Missio Red Box: £212.99 

Friends of Holy Land: 3rd Nov 

How to give support to God’s Mission through the Parish 

On-Line:  Scan the QR 

Text:  

Text OLA to 70450 to donate £3.  

Text OLA to 70460 to donate £5.  

Text OLA to 70470 to donate £10.  

Standing Order:  

Forms at the back of church and on website. 

Racial Justice—A Message from 

Archbishop Malcolm: As we celebrated 

World Mission Sunday last weekend, 

Archbishop Malcolm invites us to reflect 

on diversity of the Universal Church and 

in our parishes and communities.  In his 

video message on racial justice, the 

Archbishop echoes the Pope’s message, 

“Go and invite everyone to the 

banquet!”, and shares some practical 

ways you can do this at a local 

level.  You are encouraged to watch the 

video. If you would like to find out more 

about Racial Justice contact Pablo 

p.guidi@rcaol.org 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=RdVyvxQRpDw 

 

Netherley Food Bank: Would be 

grateful for items such as Sugar, Tea 

Bags, Coffee, Tins of Beans, Pasta and 

Tuna. These items can be left in the 

Piety Shop for collection. Thank you! 

 

SVP: Thankyou for the anonymous 

donations for the SVP. They are as 

always gratefully received.  


